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Langara Golf Course - Drainage Improvement & Consideration of Alternate Uses    
Excerpted from Minutes 2018-06-18 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 

Report Recommendation:  
   
MOVED by Commissioner Kirby-Yung 
SECONDED by Commissioner Crawford 
 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED: 

A. THAT the Vancouver Park Board request that City Council authorize staff to enter 
into a contract with NMP Golf Construction Inc., for $3,074,590.75 plus inflation, 
to complete the recommended drainage system upgrades at Langara Golf 
Course, with the entire project to now be completed in 2019; and  

B. THAT, with respect to the Council motion made on March 14, 2018, regarding 
potential collaboration with the City of Vancouver on the future of Langara Golf 
Course, the Board, in lieu of undertaking a master planning process specific to 
Langara Golf Course, direct staff to continue with the relevant Park Board 
planning initiatives currently underway, including VanPlay, VanSplash, and the 
Track & Field Strategy, as well as with the implementation of the Biodiversity 
Strategy. 

 
 
CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 
 
 
 


